
     

This committee did not formally meet this year.  We did communicate in October regarding 
Pastor Appreciation month.  A letter was composed and sent to Shepherd of the Hill membership 
encouraging acknowledgement of the Ministry Team and staff via cards, letters, notes, etc.,  in 
October verbalizing appreciation of hard work, innovation and adaptability during the COVID-
19 pandemic.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Bunting
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